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December 29, 2014

David Pratt
Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P. O. Bvx 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

P.O. Box 1209
Seattle, WA 98111-1209
Tel: (206}787-3000

vrww.portseattln.org

E-Filed Hard Copy to Follow

Re: TR-143902 —Petition on Behalf of the City of Woodinville to Reconstruct a Highway-
Rail Grade Crossing at State Route 202, Woodinville, WA.
USDOT 091797E

Dear Mr. Pratt:

The Port has reviewed the above petition and does not take a position regarding the merits of the
petition. The purpose of this letter is to inform the WUTC that the Port and the City of
Woodinville have a contract for Woodinville's acquisition of the land subject to the petition.
Pending approval from the Surface Transportation Board, the expected closing date for the
transaction is January 22, 2015, with an extension to March 31, 2015, if the Surface
Transportation Board has not issued its annroval by January 22nd

Sincerely,

Real Estate Division
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